
From: Laura Adams [mailto:lmkellas@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 8:33 AM 
To: Droppers Oliver <Oliver.Droppers@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: SB 869 – Support 

 

I am writing in support of SB 869 regarding informed consent. I think informed consent is 

important so that the parents and patients know all the information prior to the medical 

procedure. Without informed consent, there is not enough information to make the best decision 

for the patient. 

  

For myself, whenever I have a medical procedure done, I want to be fully informed about risks 

and benefits, so that I do not blindly go into the procedure.  

  

I hope you vote in support of informed consent. 

  

Laura Adams 

Sherwood, Oregon 
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